
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC REVIEW 

 
Improving taxi drivers’ safety as well as the taxi transportation service in the 

urban agglomeration of Montréal 
 
The standing committee on transportation and public works will consult the city’s population with respect to 
ways of improving taxi drivers’ safety, as well as the taxi transportation service in the urban agglomeration of 
Montréal.  
 
At its first public meeting, to be held on April 15, 2014, the management of the Bureau du taxi de Montréal, 
along with that of the Service de police de la Ville de Montréal, will outline the safety issues inherent to the taxi 
industry. They will also present an analysis of the needs and expectations of both taxi drivers, and of the users 
of this means of transportation in the urban agglomeration of Montréal. Furthermore, the preliminary findings 
concerning necessary safety measures will be revealed.   
 
Moreover, committee members wish for this public review to provide a platform for fruitful exchanges and for the 
exploration of future solutions, in conjunction with industry representatives and the Service de police de la Ville 
de Montréal. They thus extend the invitation to citizens and representatives of organizations to participate in 
these public meetings, to be held as follows:  
 
 

TIME  7 P.M. 
 

DATES   Tuesday, April 15 − Presentation of the file 
  Wednesday, May 7 − Hearing of comments and briefs 

Monday, May 12 − Hearing of comments and briefs 
Wednesday, May 21 − Adoption of recommendations 

 
PLACE  City hall, council chamber, 275, rue Notre-Dame Est / Champ-de-Mars metro, www.stm.info

   

ACCESSIBILITY (CITY HALL) 
 
Persons with reduced mobility may access the building using the west side entrance (Place Vauquelin). The 
room is equipped with a hearing aid system that can be accessed by tuning in to 100.3 FM on your portable 
player. Moreover, an interpretation service for persons with a hearing disability is available on request, subject 
to the availability of interpreters. 
 
Citizens who wish to participate in the public question and comment period should register during the 30 
minutes preceding the meeting, or contact the Direction du greffe as of today. Please note that registration is 
not required in order to attend public meetings. Only those wishing to speak need register. 
 
Documents regarding this public review are available for consultation at Accès Montréal offices, borough offices 
and city halls, at the Direction du greffe, and online at: ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions. 
 
INFORMATION:  Direction du greffe 
   Division des élections et du soutien aux commissions 
   275, rue Notre-Dame Est, suite R-134 
   Montréal (Québec) H2Y 1C6 
   Tel.: 514  872-3000   
 commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
   @Comm_MTL 

Date of Publication:  March 31, 2014, The Gazette               


